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When will enough be enough? Please do NOT support another climate taxing bill. I 

have become convinced that all Salem wants to do is squeeze every single last 

ounce of blood, sweat and tears out of Oregon citizens through taxes and imposing 

fees on everything!  

 

The majority of citizens do NOT see climate change/issues as a dire situation. What 

they do see is their increasing inability to pay for power, heating, gas, water, food, 

RENTS and Mortgages, etc. People need to be able to KEEP what they earn instead 

of having it constantly siphoned off the top and bottom of their ever shrinking 

incomes. 

 

Oregonians need some RELIEF not more taxes! It would be nice if our elected 

officials would care about their own constituents instead of furthering global agendas 

that do nothing but fleece the working class and never achieve ANYTHING that 

helps! 


